
__________________________

Box 356,
South Porcupine, Ontario. 

March 2êth., 1924.

Sir:-
The returned soldiers of the Porcupine Mining Camp 

have organized to hold a dinner at South Porcupine on
April 9th. at 8.30 p.m. to celebrate the anniversary of 
Yimy Hidge.

The undersigned has the honour on behalf of the 
Committee in charge to extend to you a hearty invitation 
to join with us in renewing acquaintances and of keeping 
in memory that glorious though strenuous day.

This area has much to offer the visitor in the way 
It is felt that in honouring us with your 

presence, you will not fail to appreciate this great 
Horthland which gave freely of its able bodied men,when 
the call came in the years between 1914 and 1918,

The writer is a graduate of McGill University in 
Arts and Science.

We would appreciate your reply saying whether you 
can be with us on April 9th.

of its mines.

Your obedient servant,
General Sir Arthur Currie G.C.M.G.,

K.C.B., 11.D,
Principal of McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

( formerly Captain & Adjutant 
3rd.,Tunnelling Co., Canadian 
Engineers).


